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Our Ref: B End Pole 94556 
 
10th July 2024 
 
The Town Clerk 
Burgess Hill Town Council 
96 Church Walk 
Burgess Hill 
RH15 9AS 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Re: Preliminary Inquiry – Burgess Hill Water Tower, Keymer Road, 
Burgess Hill, West Sussex, RH15 0BQ. NGR: E: 531682, N: 117542 
 
Proposed 600mm dish to be installed on existing antenna pole to be 
fixed above existing antenna (at sector 3 240deg). Mount to top of pole 
as per existing EE 600 dish on adjacent pole New Dish cable to be 
installed in existing cable management, following the route of the 
existing dish cable to new dish radio to be housed in existing TX rack in 
cabin. 
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EE and Hutchison are in the process of upgrading a number of sites in the UK 
predominantly to make them 4G/5G. This upgrade process will primarily 
involve swapping existing equipment and replacing this with similar new 
apparatus.  

Upgrading telecommunications equipment would normally be Permitted 
Development. However, Planning Permission or Prior Approval is being 
sought for a number of upgrades in the UK either because the equipment is 
located within a Conservation Areas on a Listed Building or the type / scope of 
the equipment does not benefit from Permitted Development rights.  
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you prior to our submission that we are 
looking to imminently submit a formal application to the Council to upgrade the 
above installation. The upgrade will not materially affect the building / 
installation or the surrounding area.  
 
If you have any comments prior to this minor upgrade development 
submission we look forward to receiving these. We would be grateful for any 
comments you have on the site and/or agreement to a meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Julia Marshall 
j.marshall@whptelecoms.com  
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